
    IQRA VA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
         ​​Headteacher: Humaira Saleem 
       ​​“Training in this world and the Hereafter”   

admin@iqra.lambeth.sch.uk 

 
Monday 5th November 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

  

Re:  Educational visit to the Natural History Museum 

  

Year 3 is planning to visit to the Natural History Museum on ​Monday 19th 

November 2018​ This is in relation to our topic of Volcanoes this half term we will 

be attending an interactive workshop on Volcanoes and Earthquakes. 

  

 We will be travelling by bus and depart at 9am prompt. Please ensure pupils are in 

school by 8.30 am sharp in full school uniform with the appropriate shoes and coats 

for the weather. 

  

 Please inform the class teacher or office staff if your child requires a school 

packed lunch or please provide a healthy packed lunch from home. 

  

Children will be dismissed at the usual time of 3:30pm. 

  

  

Please could you contribute £3.00 towards the total cost of the trip by making 

payment via Parentpay by Friday 16​th​ November 2018. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

  

  

Ust M Lister 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year 3 Natural History Museum trip - Monday 19th November 2018 

Child’s full name: ………………………………………… 

Please tick below: 

I give permission for my child to visit the Natural History museum on Mon 19th Nov (...) 

I REQUIRE a packed lunch, provided by the School (If you are not eligible for free school 

meals this will be charged to your account.)​ (...) 
Name of Parent / Guardian :.............................................................. 

Signature of Parent / Guardian:......................................................... 
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